
   
  

SSM 51044   2021 Mustang Mach-E - Frunk System Fault Service 
Required Message After BCM Software Update - Built On Or Before 
06-Jul-2021 

 

  

Some 2021 Mustang Mach-E vehicles built on or before 6-Jul-2021 may exhibit a warning 
message in the instrument panel cluster (IPC) which states Frunk System Fault Service 
Required after the body control module (BCM) software update or programmable module 
installation (PMI) application have been run with the Ford Diagnosis and Repair System 
(FDRS). To correct this condition, download and run the FDRS the generic function module 
(GFM) software update application. 

 

 


